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All UK independent schools are subject to regular ISI 
inspections, to ensure quality of standards are 
maintained. In January 2020, Padworth College was 
subject to an unannounced inspection and we are pleased 
to report that all required standards were met.

Lorraine Atkins, Principal commented, “I am delighted 
that the inspectors recognise the hard work put in by the 
Padworth College team to ensure the ongoing safety and 
care of our students. Compliance is important in 
maintaining the quality of the student experience whilst 
they study with us”.

In light of the prevailing situation, following the updated guidance from the FCO, PHE and 
BSA, we are advising all of our students not to travel to affected areas during the forthcoming 
Easter break, to prevent any risk of contagion and to prevent the need for self-isolation when 
returning to the UK. We will be providing families and agents with suggestions and 
alternatives for this period, to stay in the UK.
 
For students who are planning to travel overseas to non-affected areas during the holiday, 
travel arrangements must be confirmed with the College. This includes travel to areas not 
currently at risk, as the outbreak continues to spread. We will continue to review the situation 
and will provide further updates over the coming weeks.
 
Self-Isolation Requirements for Students Enrolling in the Summer Term
We are now also making arrangements for those students enrolling at Padworth College in the 
Summer Term, who are travelling from affected areas.
 
Further information and official UK Government advice can be found here: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public

Please do contact the College if you wish to discuss further.

Coronovirus Update - EASTER HOLIDAY

Padworth College's Fundraising Club was proud to present a cheque recently to the Camrose 
Centre.

The Camrose Centre is a charity which provides support and assistance to the homeless, 
vulnerably housed and socially isolated in the Basingstoke area, offering clients breakfast and 
a hot lunch in a safe welcoming environment, with basic washing facilities, and a variety of 
essential items including toiletries and towels, clothes and shoes, and rucksacks, tents and 
sleeping bags.

Ongoing support seeks to empower those in need to make lasting positive changes. The 
amazing and dedicated team there manage to cater for up to forty people per week, with an 
emphasis on providing healthy, nourishing meals and lifestyle support.

Community Support

The programme of UCAS support continues for the Sixth Form students. At a recent Universities 
Fair in central London, the students engaged well with lots of different universities and got 
some helpful information on the courses and options available. Students also attended seminars 
on “How to write a powerful personal statement”, “Applying to study in the UK” and “Hints and 
tips on the IELTS test”

Boarders Trip/University Fair

Places are still available for the NCUK International Foundation Year Programme, for 
September 2020. This course is suitable for students age 17-18 and provides a GUARANTEED 
place at one of the 16 NCUK guaranteed universities, upon successful completion of the course. 
Contact admissions@padworth.com to apply.

The IFY in Business is particularly suitable for students who are seeking a career in business, 
finance and all areas of management/leadership. Academic modules studied are Mathematics 
(for Business), Business Studies, Economics and English for Academic Purposes. 

The IFY in Engineering is most suitable for students seeking a career in civil, mechanical, 
chemical and all other areas of engineering. This pathway is also suitable for students who seek 
many science based university courses such as Computer Science, Material Science or pure 
science subjects. Academic modules studied are Mathematics (for Engineering), Physics, 
Chemistry and English for Academic Purposes. 

Please note there is an introductory offer on commission which will be 20% (of full boarding 
and tuition fees), for all September 2020 placements on this course only.

https://www.padworth.com/academic/ncuk-international-foundation-year-business/

https://www.padworth.com/academic/ncuk-international-foundation-year-engineering/

NCUK International Foundation Year Programme

Our new updated prospectus is now in stock and available 
for distribution to your offices on request. Please email 
admissions@padworth.com to request hard copies to be 
sent to you. 
 

As always, we are here to help with your all your 
enquiries and are happy to arrange visits, tours 
and Skype interviews. Please follow our social 
media channels @padworthcollege to stay up to 
date with news and details of scheduled overseas 
travel plans we would love to see you in your 
country, as well as welcoming you to Padworth at 
any time!

New Prospectus!

Welcome
We are delighted to welcome our new Registrar Miss 
Clare McNally, who has just joined the Padworth 
team. Clare brings years of admissions experience and 
is looking forward to supporting you with your 
enquiries and welcoming you to Padworth!

Clare McNally
admissions@padworth.com
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